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Friendly Reminders
Trash, recycling, and bulk trash pickup are every Tuesday. Also pest control is every 
Tuesday. Work orders must be submitted by 3 pm the Monday prior.

Tenant Satisfaction Survey
Don’t forget to share your thoughts and feedback on how we are able to help create 
exceptional living experiences for you and your family. The survey was sent from 
ArmyHousingSurvey@celassociates.com to the email address on �le. If you have not received 
a survey link, you can contact the email above to receive a new survey link and passcode.

Winter Weather
Winter storms create a higher risk of car accidents, hypothermia, frostbite, carbon 
monoxide poising, and heart attacks from overexertion as well as bring extreme cold, 
freezing rain, snow, ice, and high winds. 

Here are a few tips to keep you and your family safe.

DRESS APPROPRIATELY
Wear clothes meant for cold, wet, and windy conditions such as:

• Loose-�tting layers
• Hats, socks, shoes, and gloves
• Outerwear that will keep you dry

Extreme exposure to the cold can eventually lead to hypothermia.

DRINK WARM BEVERAGES AND TAKE BREAKS
• Take frequent breaks in cold areas, if possible
• Drink plenty of warm, sweet beverages (sugar water, sports drinks)
• AVOID ca�eine (in co�ee, tea, sodas, or hot chocolate) and alcohol

KNOW THE WARNING SIGNS
• Trench Foot
• Frostbite
• Hypothermia

*Don’t ignore the signs: Uncontrollable shivering, slurred speech, clumsiness, fatigue, and 
confusion.

HYPOTHERMIA IS A MEDICAL EMERGENCY: CALL 911
• Getting help can be the di�erence between life and death.
• You are at higher risk if you take certain medications, are in poor physical 

condition, or su�er from illnesses such as diabetes, hypertension, or 
cardiovascular disease.

Contact Information
1510 Sisisky Blvd.  •  Fort Lee, VA 23801

Phone: 804-733-1558
Facebook: Fort Lee Family Housing

HAPPY VALENTINE’S DAY

Our CEO’s Message
Dear HMC Residents,

As we head into February, I want to share with you 
an important opportunity for those looking to 
attend secondary schooling at a 2-year, 4-year, or 
technical school. Hunt Military Communities, in 
partnership with the Hunt Heroes Foundation, is 
once again excited to sponsor our fourth annual 
scholarship program. This year we will be awarding 
18 scholarships totaling $50,000. Those eligible 

include any active service member or their dependents. This is open to 
any branch of our armed forces and you do not need to be a Hunt Military 
Communities resident. All scholarship applications must be �lled out 
online at: https://learnmore.scholarsapply.org/huntheroesscholarship. 
The deadline to submit a nomination is February 22, 2022, at 3 pm CST, or 
until 50 applications are received, whichever comes �rst. Even if you do 
not have a need this year, we invite you to share this opportunity with 
someone who quali�es. This is one of many charitable endeavors Hunt 
Military Communities is actively pursuing. We have supported several of 
the top rated charities that serve our active duty & military veteran 
populations.  Our partner charities support military members with career 
transition, housing, education, and mental health. Tunnels to Towers, 
Hire Heroes USA, Travis Manion Foundation, and our Hunt Heroes 
Foundation Scholarships are all part of our desire to go above and 
beyond providing housing and property management services to our 
nation’s heroes and their families. Thank you very much for choosing to 
live with HMC, and we hope you have a wonderful month!

All the best,
Brian Stann

Hunt Military Communities
President & Chief Executive O�cer

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com



FEBRUARY EVENTS
Tiny Tots “Virtual” Playgroup
Join us every 1st and 3rd Wednesday of the month via Zoom from 10:00 – 
11:00 am. We will have craft kits that can be picked up from the Main 
Welcome Center the day prior and kids can work on their crafts while 
enjoying story time. New activities every other week for parents and their 
children 5 and younger.

February 2 – Groundhog Puppet
February 16 – Love Bugs

**REGISTRATION IS REQUIRED FOR TINY TOTS VIRTUAL PLAYGROUP** 
To register please message our Facebook page “Fort Lee Family Housing” or 
send an email to fortleefamilyhousingleasing@huntcompanies.com. Once 
you have registered, a zoom invite will be sent along with additional 
instructions to pick up craft kits. 

Pet of the Month Contest
“Paw-fect Valentine”
Follow us on Facebook “Fort Lee Family Housing” and post a photo of your 
paw-fect Valentine in the comment section under the Pet of the Month 
Photo Contest post. February’s Pet of the Month Photo Contest will run 
from February 3-10, 2022. You can also email your photo entries to 
fortleefamilyhousingleasing@huntcompanies.com by 12:59 EST on 
February 10th.

One cat and one dog winner will be randomly selected and announced 
February 11th on the Fort Lee Family Housing Facebook page.

Valentine’s Day Sweet Treat Drive-By
Come Celebrate Valentine’s Day with Fort Lee Family Housing! Stop by the 
Main Welcome Center (1510 Sisisky Blvd) on Monday, February 14th from 
4:00 – 5:30 pm and enjoy a to-go cupcake. Very special treats will be available 
for all the ladies. Open to current residents only. While supplies last.

Virtual BINGO
Join us for Virtual Bingo hosted through Zoom on February 24th from 
3:00 – 4:00 pm. Registration is required and spots are limited. Open to current 
residents of this community only. Prizes will be awarded to the �rst 5 winners.

To register, email: fortleefamilyhousingleasing@huntcompanies.com. Zoom 
link, virtual card, and additional instructions will be sent in con�rmation 
email. 

January’s Pet of the Month Contest Winners:
Maia (dog) and Lark (cat)
They both received gift bags with plenty of treats and toys for the month.

Employee Spotlight
Kris Hall

Kris is a Maintenance Technician II here at Fort 
Lee Family Housing. He loves to cook and 
watch UFC. The thing Kris loves the most 
about working here at FLFH is how the guys 
on this crew always look out for one another.

SAVE THE DATE

February 14th
Valentine’s Day

February 21st
Presidents’ Day
O�ces are Closed

February 22nd
HHF Scholarship
Applications Closes 

February 24th
Tenant Satisfaction
Survey Closes 

February 2nd
Tiny Tots “Virtual” Playgroup
10:00 – 11:00 am

February 16th
Tiny Tots “Virtual” Playgroup
10:00 – 11:00 am

February 3rd-10th
Pet of the Month Contest
“Paw-fect Valentine”

February 14th
Valentine’s Day Sweet Treat
Drive-By - 4:00 – 5:30 pm

February 24th
Virtual Bingo 
3:00 – 4:00 pm

Hunt Hero Foundation Scholarship
The Hunt Hero Foundation Scholarship application is now open! The Hunt 
Heroes Foundation will be granting $50,000 in scholarships to a minimum 
of 18 active-duty personnel and their dependents! 

Applications are due by 3PM CT on February 22, 2022.

For questions or more information: 
learnmore.scholarsapply.org/huntheroesscholarship.

FLFH Self Help Store
Did you know that FLFH has a Self Help store located at the maintenance 
shop (671 Yorktown)? You can pick up items from lightbulbs to snow salt 
(seasonal). You can also rent out other items from lawn mowers to pressure 
washers for 24 hours. For more information or to schedule an appointment 
call 804-733-1998.

Congratulations
Congrats to all of our January Contest winners:

Holiday Baking Contest Winner - Tish Jaminet

Tenant Satisfaction Survey Winners (1/19) - Montana Hughlett ($50) 
& Rodney Harden ($50).

fortleefamilyhousing.com
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